Subject: Re: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2022/0071/P

Dear Amy,

Thank you very much for securing the revised scheme. It looks vastly better and is very much appreciated. The
Forum would not object to the revised scheme.



Kind regards,
Nancy Mayo

Secretary

Redington Frognal Neighbourhood Forum
https://www.redfrogforum.org

https://twitter.com/RedfrogNF

REDINGTON FROGNAL
NEIGHBOURHOOD FORUM

Dear Nancy,

Thanks for your comments for the below application at 44 Platt’s Lane. We previously requested that the
applicants withdrew the application or it would be refused on the basis of the front side dormer. We have
negotiated the scheme, and agreed to remove the front dormer completely. Please see the revised plans attached
and on the Council website (2022/0200/P). Please could you let me know if you have any comments on the revised
scheme?

Many Thanks,

Amy

Amy Ly

Planner
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